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June 15,1979

Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle & Material Safety
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Reference: Cocket 71-5601

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

Pursuant to your request of May 17, 1979, we are submitting eight copies
each of Drawings 1042-D-0001, Rev. B and 1042-C-0002, Rev. D which
should have been submitted with our request of January 24, 1979.

The changes on these drawings reflect the as-built location of the
cask and cover lifting device and do not jeopardize the safety of the
package.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

CF M-NUCLEAR SYSTEMS, INC.
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